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Chance to Shine Programme – Year 2 Cricket 

Year Two children have been learning how to play cricket on Wednesday mornings with 

cricket coach James Kemp from North Devon Club & Community. 

This week they have been learning how to control the ball with the bat and how to 

balance the ball and different objects such as beanbags. The children have also learnt 

about agility and how to move quickly between the cones whilst balancing a beanbag on a 

cricket bat. 
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With kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 

Futures Farm  

Year 1 – Easter Craft 

 

Parents and carers of Year 1 children are invited 

to an Easter Craft afternoon on Thursday 26th 

March at 1.45pm which will take place in your 

child’s classroom. 

Seahorses and Jellyfish classes enjoyed their 

visit to Futures Farm this week. The children 

were very busy for the whole day caring for the 

animals. Some of their activities included 

collecting the chickens eggs and testing them in 

water to see if they were fresh, herding the 

ducks into their house and placing food and hay 

in different places around the goat enclosure to 

make them hunt for it.  The children marched 

through the thick, squelchy mud to visit the pigs 

and were able to bottle feed a lamb. The 

children thoroughly enjoyed the day. 

 

  

 

 

Poetry work 

 

On Thursday the Year 2 children had 

a visit from the Year 5 children from 

the Junior School.  They came to 

read some of the poetry work they 

had been doing and to share their 

favourite books.  It was a lovely 

opportunity to share learning.  

 

 

 


